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	PRESS RELEASE


Doll ZUDY DOLLS contains dangerous phthalate
(Prague, September 30, 2015) When monitoring the market with toys, CTIA officers detected a toy which poses risk to children’s health. It is a textile doll of unknown origin labelled as ZUDY DOLLS. Laboratory analysis showed excessive content of bis (2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP), namely 2.8% of weight, while the upper level of phthalate content for toys and child care products is 0.1% of weight. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited further distribution of the doll and ordered the inspected person to withdraw the product from distribution. Information about the toy was also published in the RAPEX database, notification number INFO/0168/15.  

Textile doll ZUDY DOLLS

Manufacturer/importer:
unknown
Country of origin:
   
Made in China
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Toy’s original within sale
Product description
30 cm high blink doll has a plastic head with long blond hair. Body and arms are made of textile material. It is dressed in cloths made from textile material with surface rubber combined with lace. 
No identification data in compliance with requirements of the applicable government order No. 86/2011 Coll. were displayed on the product. 

Danger
The doll didn’t comply with safety requirements for toys. Laboratory analysis proved that bis (2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) is present in the material which the toy is made from. This material cannot be used as a substance or product’s component in more than 0.1% of weight in softened plastic materials for production of toys and products for child care (number 51 in Annex XVII of the Regulation No. 1907/2006 – REACH). The tested product contained 2.8 ( 0.2 % of DEHP. 

It cannot be excluded that within usual use bis (2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) can release which is a problem as they are supposed to negatively influence health development of small children. 

Taken action
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority imposed protective measure consisting of prohibition of distribution and withdrawal of the textile doll from distribution in order to prevent further appearance of the same product in the market because it fails safety requirements for toys. Data concerning the dangerous toys were published in the RAPEX database. 
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